
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
This is a public notice that the City of Corona's Planning and Housing Commission will 
conduct a public hearing in the City Council Chambers at 400 S. Vicentia Ave., on Monday, 
December 6, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. or thereafter upon the following: 
 
TTM 37980: A tentative tract map application to subdivide 4.73 acres into 19 lots for single 
family residential purposes located at the northwest corner of Citron Street and Taylor 
Street in the R1-8.4 (Single Family Residential, minimum lot size 8,400 square feet) zone. 
 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) – Per Section 15332 of the State 
Guidelines for the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), a Notice of Exemption has 
been prepared because the project qualifies as a Class 32 (In-Fill Development Projects) 
categorial exemption. The project is consistent with the site’s general plan designation and 
plan policies; zoning designation and regulations; is less than five acres in size; is 
surrounded by urban uses; has no habitat for endangered, rare or threatened species; the 
project would not result in significant traffic, noise, air quality or water quality effects; and 
the site is adequately served by utilities and public services. The subdivision is not 
expected to result in any impacts to the environment. 
 

(Applicant: Mark Haupert with Priem Properties, LLC)  
 
This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the applications 
described above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to 
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this 
notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have 
written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the 
Planning and Housing Commission Secretary, on or before the Wednesday prior to the 
meeting.  If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, please call 
Associate Planner, Lupita Garcia, in the Planning & Development Department at (951) 736-
2262. 
 
Note: The project was originally scheduled for November 22, 2021.  Due to a staff noticing 
error, the project was continued without discussion to December 6, 2021 to allow re-
noticing as required by law. 
 
Planning and Housing Commission Secretary 
City of Corona, 400 S. Vicentia Avenue, Corona, CA  92882 
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